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Important 

Dates: 

Jan 17-23—Add/Drop 

week 

Jan 23—Last day for 

100% refund 

Jan 26—Last day to 

request pass/fail or 

audit option 

—————————-- 

Services On 

Campus 

Click below for more 

information:  

* Counseling Health 

and Wellness Center 

 

* Academic Tutoring 

 

* Accessibility         

Resource Center 

 

* Writing Center 

A message from the coordinator: 
 Welcome back! I hope you had a great winter break!  For those of you 

returning to WP, we are glad to have you back as you continue your journey to 

the graduation stage. For those new students who are just joining our communi-

ty, we encourage you to make the most of your time here.  I am counting on you 

to make this your best year yet at WP. We are here to support you every step of 

the way. 

I invite you to review this important information below: 

 Please remember to complete your Online Veteran Enrollment Certification  

Form to receive your full Education Benefits. 

 Your first VA Post-9/11 payment for the spring semester will be on February 

1st, but it will be prorated to the number of days from the beginning of clas-

ses until the end of the month: January 17th to January 31st.  You won’t re-

ceive the full amount until the next payment on March 1st.  

 Last day to change your spring schedule, add or drop classes is January 23rd. 

Take in consideration that if you are a recipient of the Post-9/11 GI Bill and 

want to receive your complete monthly housing allowance you need to be a 

full time student (undergraduate 12 credits or more, graduate 9 credits or 

more) and physically attend ¾ in person classes.  

 January 26th— Last day to request a pass/fail or audit option for a Spring 

class. Please contact the Registrar’s Office for more information. 

The Student Government Association (SGA) and the Division of Student Devel-

opment proudly announce the opening of a food pantry for currently enrolled 

William Paterson University students. Click here for more information! 

JOIN THE STUDENT VETERANS ORGANIZATION! BECOME AN ACTIVE MEMBER AND AD-

VOCATE FOR THE HUNDREDS OF STUDENT VETERANS WE HAVE ON OUR CAMPUS! GET 

INVOLVED, LET US KNOW WHAT YOU WANT TO SEE HAPPEN ON CAMPUS, OR WHAT 

EVENTS YOU WOULD LIKE TO HAVE!  

 

http://www.wpunj.edu/health-wellness/
http://www.wpunj.edu/health-wellness/
http://www.wpunj.edu/academics/asc/
http://www.wpunj.edu/writing-center/
http://www.wpunj.edu/enrolled/student-development/Pioneer-pantry


 

 

 

NAME:  Yousaf Chaudhary   

YEAR:  Junior  

MAJOR: Criminal Justice 

BRANCH:  USMC 

President of Omega Delta Sigma  

 

 

 

 

“Being one of the younger student veterans around, I wouldn't figure I would have the 

same camaraderie with some of the older veterans.  But it is far from the truth.  I have met 

so many individuals that have impacted me in this office to include our supportive staff and 

the members of the Office of Veteran and Military Affairs.” 

“Omega Delta Sigma has greatly benefited me with life long friends and professional skills 

that I can apply in the workforce for my future career.”  

Stop by the Office of Veteran & Military Affairs anytime for anything you may need! We 

have coffee made daily, computers, lounge chairs, and a great lending library that could 

help with some of your class needs! Our student workers will be sure to help you with any-

thing you may need.  

 

     Don’t Forget To Follow Us On:  

https://www.facebook.com/WPUNJOVMA/
https://twitter.com/willyp_OVMA
https://www.instagram.com/vetmilitaryaffairs_wpunj/

